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Dates for your diary Spring Term 

25th Feb, 4th. 

11th, 18th and 

25th Mar 

4B Swimming 

27th Feb, 6th 

13th, 20th and 

27th Mar 

4P Swimming 

7th Mar 
Y6 Final payment for Grittleton 

due 

7th Mar Y4 Final payment for PGL due 

10th Mar 
Treehouse Theatre visiting Y5 – Y5 

to come dressed as vikings 

w/e 21st Mar Extra-curricular clubs finish 

21st Mar 
Comic Relief Red Nose Day – 

details to follow 

21st Mar 6.00 

p.m. 

Appointment bookings closed 

Parent/ Carer & Teacher meetings 

25th March 

Parent / Carer & Teacher 

Consultation Appointments – 

virtual 

26th March 

5G only Parent / Carer & Teacher 

Consultation Appointments – in 

person 

27th March 

Parent / Carer & Teacher 

Consultation Appointments – in 

person (exc. 5G) 

2nd Apr  

2.00 p.m. and 

6.00 p.m. 

Y5 Performance of Starship 

Lighthawk 

 

 

School Timings 

• Gates open at 8.30 a.m. 

• Doors close and registration at 8.45 a.m.  

• Registers close at 8.50 a.m. 

• Late mark until 9.15 a.m. 

• Unauthorised late mark after 9.15 a.m. 

• 3.15 p.m. end of day 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and we 

look forward to seeing the 

children on Monday morning. 

1 TO 1 LEARNING SUPPORT ASSISTANT 

We have a vacancy for a 1 to 1 Learning 

Support Assistant.  For more details and an 

application pack, please see our website: 

1 to 1 Learning Support Assistant Vacancy  

 

Alternatively, please email:  

adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk for 

further information. 

 

  

 

GOOGLE WORKSPACE FOR EDUCATION 

LETTER AND PERMISSION FORM 

Further to the letter and email sent last 

Tuesday, it is very important that you sign the 

permission form and return to the school by 

Friday 14th March 2025. 

 

If you do not consent unfortunately your 

child will no longer be able to log on to our 

Chromebooks in school or make use of 

Google Classroom for online learning. 

 

Thank you. 

Cycling to School 

Please remember, that if your 

child cycles to school, they 

should be wearing a cycle 

helmet.  Please also remind 

them not to ride their bicycle 

on the school site.  

 

Water Bottle 

Please remember to send your child 

into school with a named, filled water 

bottle every day.   

 

The bottles should have the sports 

type tops, to avoid spillages.  Thank 

you. 
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